
Gisburn Road 

Community Primary School 

BARNOLDSWICK 

BB18 5LS 

 

office@gisburnroad.com 

01282 812287 

 

gisburnroad.com 

 

 

 

  

 

Where family and learning unite   
 

respect • appreciation • honesty • kindness • perseverance  

6th May 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

I am writing to share some exciting news and updates within our school community. 

 

Firstly, we are incredibly proud to announce that Mrs Keziah Brown has been appointed as 

Deputy Head Teacher at Salterforth Primary School from September 2025. While we are 

sad to see her go, this is a wonderful opportunity for her. At Gisburn Road, we grow 

leaders and support them as they spread their wings and Mrs Brown is a shining example of 

that. We know she will be a fantastic asset to her new school, just as she has been to ours. 
 

At the same time, we are delighted to welcome back Mrs Naomi Fullalove, who has been 

appointed to fill our vacancy. Many of you will know Mrs Fullalove well, she is an excellent 

teacher and a valued member of our school family. We are thrilled to have her return to 

Gisburn Road and look forward to the energy and passion she brings to the classroom. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Warmest wishes, 

 

 
  

Mrs Nicola Walker 

Co-Headteacher 

 


